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Lewistown, MT----The November 8 & 9 meeting of the Bureau of Land Management’s Central 
Montana Resource Advisory Council (RAC) has been postponed. 
 
“Several of our council members’ terms have expired and we do not yet have new appointments 
to fill those terms.  Since much of the November meeting would have been dedicated to 
orientation for new and current members, it just would not be prudent to hold this meeting until 
the new members on board,” according to June Bailey, BLM’s Lewistown Field Manager. 
 
The BLM expects to receive appointments to five seats on the 15-member Central Montana RAC 
in the near future and will then work to reschedule this meeting. 
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